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Tulane students are among those spinning the wheel on national television for cash
and prizes this week on the popular game show, “Wheel of Fortune.” During the
taping last month in New Orleans, Tulane sophomore Maggie Osburn, left, celebrates
her luck, with host Pat Sajak at her side. The show's “College Week” features
students from New Orleans area universities competing against each other, with
appearances by the Tulane Marching Band and cheerleaders.
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